
“The entire team from booking to execution was a pleasure to work with, extremely professional and responsive, and worked hard 
to ensure our event was a success. Was so great to be “in person” again for this meeting and appreciate everyone’s help so much.”

Mary Kay Hackley, Visit Austin
2021 Visit Austin Annual Meeting (11/1/2021 – 11/3/2021)

“On behalf of all of us at the Congress of Neurological Surgeons, we want to sincerely thank you and your team for the hard work 
and dedication put forth on the 2021 CNS Annual Meeting in Austin. We cannot express how much we appreciate your partnership 

and dedication to the success of our meeting. Although the past year has been filled with uncertainty and hesitation, we are 
thrilled that we were able to successfully execute an incredible Annual Meeting! Thank you again for everything you did for us and 

we look forward to having the opportunity to work with you again in the future. ”

Deanne Starr, CMP, Congress of Neurological Surgeons
2021 CNS Annual Meeting (10/16/2021– 10/20/2021)

“Just an excellent experience overall. The entire team, especially (our Event Coordinator and Catering Sales Manager), were 
outstanding. Very responsive and professional the entire process.”

Chris Ballman, MSHR, American Society of Safety Professionals
Safety 2021 Professional Development Conference and Exposition (9/8/2021 – 9/17/2021)

“You far outdid yourselves, far exceeded our expectations!! Every detail was handled perfectly.”

Sophie Curtis, Meeting Professionals Inernational - THCC
MPI THCC Executive Committee and Board of Directors Monthly Meeting (8/17/2021)

“I can’t express enough how absolutely wonderful the entire team was. They were all so great and it was such a pleasure meeting 
and working with each of them. Everything was very organized and well run. Any questions we had were addressed promptly. The 
whole Austin Convention Center team exhibited a great synergy in working with each other and communicating with us. The level 

of care was clearly evident. Thank you all for going above and beyond.”

Chad Sloan, Lucky Leaf Conference and Expo LLC
2021 Lucky Leaf Expo (5/12/2021 – 5/15/2021)

“We had top notch service by the entire ACC team. We came in under the most difficult transition circumstances and the ACC team 
got our services through in the most professional manner. We couldn’t have done it without them!”

Jennifer Garrido, Texas Assessment Association
2019 Texas Assessment Conference (10/31/19 – 11/4/2019)

“What an amazing staff you all have at the convention center. From the janitorial staff to the Directors of the (divisions), each of 
them were extremely accommodating and personable. Many of the staff knew my name and would say hi each day, which is a 

tribute to how well your staff connect with people in the facility. Our event went seamlessly, and it is largely due to the center and 
the knowledge each department had of our program specifications.”

 Abby Eastman, National Association of College & University Business Officers
NACUBO 2019 Annual Meeting (7/10/2019 – 7/17/2019)

client testimonials


